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Thank you for your continued support in and out of school, Susan McGrath, Headteacher. 
 

Saturday 9th November ~ Carleton Green Goes Green open morning – 10:00-13:00.  Families and members of our local community are invited to help us 

work on aspects of our outdoor spaces.  Refreshments are provided. 

Monday 11th November – Individual School Photographs 

Monday 11th and Wednesday 13th November Parents’ Evenings 16:00-19:00. 

12th November ~ Kestrels’ Class assembly. 

19th November ~ Falcons’ Class assembly. 

20th and 21st November ~ Art Days – please send your child in with an old t-shirt to protect their clothing. 

Thursday 21st November ~ PTFA Film Night  

26th November ~ Owls’ Class assembly. 

27th November ~ Bag2School (please bring your bag of clothing to The Wing) 

Friday 29th November ~ PTFA Pamper Night for adults only. 

Thursday 5th December ~ Christmas Market 15:30-17:00 

Week Beginning the 9th December ~ EYFS and KS1 Christmas Productions. 

Sunday 15th December ~ Live Nativity with the Poulton Community from 14:00 within St Chad’s School grounds.  Please come and join in with this 

community festive activity ~Shepherds, Angels and Kings are most welcome.  (dressing up is essential) 
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Monday 16th December ~ Open afternoon for classes to share their Fantastic Finish to their learning. 14:30 – 15:30 

Wednesday 18th December ~ Candlelit Carol Service at Rossall Chapel. All families are welcome. 18:00- 19:30 

There will be more dates added over the next few weeks so please keep a look out.  Changes or additions will be in red. 

Health ~ Early Bird and Late Larks have many children attending over a week that may have asthma.  They have requested whether it could be possible 

for inhalers to be brought in to be stored for their usage in addition to the ones we already have in school?  Currently they access the inhalers we have 

stored in classrooms which requires the staff to get and return each time a pupil attends the provision. These extra inhalers could then be stored in the 

open space which is more accessible also during playtimes for our children.  Thank you for your help with this.  

We hope that you all enjoyed the two weeks’ break from school.  We have set the dates for our holidays for the year 2020-21 too so please 

look ahead to help you with booking holidays.  We still have a high proportion of our pupils missing school due to holidays. 

Clubs are starting this coming week so please book a place on the google link.  They always operate under a first come first serve basis and so 

we will text to confirm your child has a place to assist you.  I have included details of our provision of extra-curricular clubs including those that 

have already started.   

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeXIHQikUUBFbkfzuzgAdjY-B5ICWPplQZtSamG924NhYEUDw/viewform?usp=sf_link 

Mondays after school until 16:15 ~  

Cross Country with Mrs Lees for Year Two pupils upwards.  The children will need to be prepared to be outside in all elements and bring 

running clothes plus a towel and change of socks/underwear.  This club is for a maximum of 20 pupils. 

Netball with Mr Shuttleworth for Years Four, Five and Six with an opportunity to form a team to play against other schools.   

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeXIHQikUUBFbkfzuzgAdjY-B5ICWPplQZtSamG924NhYEUDw/viewform?usp=sf_link
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Dance with Miss Clarkson.  This club offers 20 places. 

Wednesday before school ~ 

Cheerios with Mrs Jones – children have already started this. 

Wednesday after school ~  

Dance with Miss Watmough.  Children have already started this in readiness for a competition. 

Thursday after school – 16:15 ~ 

Construction Club with Mrs Catterall for Year One and Two children.  20 places are available. 

Choir with Mrs Billington and Mr Cooper until 16:30 for KS2 pupils.  New members are welcome. 

Friday after school – 16:30 

Dance with Mrs McEvilly.  Children have already started this in readiness for a competition. 

Football with Fleetwood Town for Years Three & Four, Five & Six.  This club will not run though until the 22nd. 

 

Reading, reading, reading…… this is what we want Carleton Green children to be doing in their free time.  The more they read the better they 

become at speaking, writing, obviously reading but in turn all their learning improves.  Class teachers are going to keep a record of the number 

of books each child reads with certificates being awarded to the best reading. The Sun newspaper are launching incentives for reading and 
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have book tokens that we can collect as a school.  It might not be the paper we may choose to buy but could we ask that you do to help us get 

more books at school? 

We held a fabulous outdoor learning day yesterday where all the children benefitted from working in the elements.  Thank you for sending the 

children in outdoor clothing so that they could get the most from what the teachers had planned.  Working outside has so many benefits and 

especially in improving well-being.  This is why it is really important we get our outdoor spaces prepared for the children to use and our drop in 

Saturday mornings are so vital.  Please join us this Saturday in helping clear the Little Chick outdoor space.  10-13:00.  Refreshments will be 

provided. 

Each class have planned some wonderful lessons for their children along with trips to enhance the learning experience.  We have asked for 

financial assistance towards these trips/activities and unfortunately, we are currently incredibly short as a school. 

Ducklings (45 pupils) are £1010.10 in deficit with just 8 families having sent any contributions into school. 

KS1 (90 pupils) are £757.50 in deficit with 31 families having made their contributions. 

Lower KS2(90 pupils) are £901.45 short with 34 families having supported us. 

Upper KS2 (90 pupils) are £1374.29 in deficit with 38 families having made their contributions.   

I am sure you can realise from digesting the above figures that planning trips and activities that school already subsidises heavily cannot be 

sustained without the contributions from each family.  Upper KS2 have already enjoyed the Viking Day and the bill has had to be paid for 

totally by school.   
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Well done to this week stars!   

Daniel M, Harrison W, Chloe A, Maisy C, Leni-Rae K, Emily H, Hannah B, 

William H, Nancy B, Olivia P & Hannah T. 

                     

 

 


